
Thursday, January 26, 2023 at 16:24:48 Eastern Standard Time

Page 1 of 1

Subject: SPC ALERT Emergency No3fica3on TEST
Date: Monday, January 16, 2023 at 11:53:42 AM Eastern Standard Time
From: Bill Grey
To: ALLOFSPC
AEachments: image001.png

All,
 
The college Emergency NoGficaGon System “SPC ALERT” will be tested on Friday, January 20, 2023, at 1:30
p.m.  The test will include the alert to desktop computers (booted up), audio speakers and email, a phone
call,  and an SMS text message (for those opted in).  Please be sure that your correct mobile number is in our
database.  To provide or update informa3on, log into MySPC, select Personal Informa3on under Self Service,
select Phone Numbers, add or edit your mobile number,  and hit “Save”. (If you opted in for text messages in
the past with your current number, it is not necessary to opt in again.)  To opt in to receive text messages
simply test YES to 68453.
 
 

Bill Grey
Emergency Management Director
Emergency Management

St. Petersburg College |
727-341-4501 |grey.bill@spcollege.edu
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